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88 Otterwood, Buxton
Corbar Conservation Area
Replacement fence fronting the roadside: The heritage statement comments that it will be a
replacement to the same height (1.8m).  It looks as though the design is changing from horizontal
boarding to vertical boarding (which is an improvement) and replacing a section of hedge (not
mentioned)? I have no objection with the change to the design of the fence but would wish the
section of hedging to remain especially as it runs up to the stone gate post flanking the driveway.
 
Shelter: No objection to the open sided shelter. I am not sure what a Cembrit Graphite slate looks
like. If it is  prominent from the road a natural slate would give a better quality to the roof of
structure.
 
Thanks
 
Gill Bayliss MA (Arch Con), MA (Env Planning) IHBC RTPI

Senior Conservation Officer
Staffordshire Moorlands District Council & High Peak Borough Council
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